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Wednesday 11th January 2023 

City Lifestyle Survey 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Wolverhampton are currently running a survey for all residents 
aged 16+.  The aim is to explore factors which affect resident’s 
lifestyles.  For every anonymous response they receive they are 
pledging £2.00 to schools, in the form of vouchers to go towards 
sports or classroom equipment.  Information from this survey 
will be used by the Council to plan future service provision 
across the city with the aim of providing better support for the 
health and wellbeing of Wolverhampton residents.   

The survey is anonymous and does not ask for your name or any 
contact details.  It covers a range of subjects, including access to 
GPs, physical activity levels and community safety.  At the end of 
the survey, you will be able to select Perry Hall Primary School 
from a drop-down list to enable the £2 pledge. It can be 
expected to take less than 10 minutes to complete and can be 
accessed via this web address: 
www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/lifestylesurvey 

We would really appreciate it if you could spend a few minutes 
completing the survey.  The closing date is Tuesday 31st January.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs C Gibbins 

Head of School 
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